

Does your child eat lunch at school? Do you want to ensure they enjoy fresh, cold milk?

Dear Churchill Parents and Community:

We have good news! You can now pre-order your child's milk online. Beginning September 12, 2015, our school will start using the Elementary School Milk Program's new online ordering system. Now, you can decide when your child has fresh, cold milk (choose white or chocolate) at lunchtime. Milk orders must be placed one week prior to the receipt of milk to receive the order.

This program provides the kind of healthy goodness that helps children concentrate, have more energy, and get the most out of their school day! No other drink comes close to giving children the 16 essential nutrients they need to grow and be healthy.

Pre-Order ONLINE.

Pre-ordering online, and prepayment of your milk order helps our parent and student volunteers make the most of their time. It also helps us get the milk to the students efficiently. We will be purchasing the milk <u>only to fill the quantities that are pre-ordered</u>.

** Pre-Order NOW for September 19, 2015 through June 24, 2016, and make your payment online. **

Here's how to order:

- Log on to milkinschool.ca.
- Click the Ontario Parents link to sign up for the new ordering system.
- Create an account for your family. It takes 5 minutes and you only have to do this once!
- You will then be able to register your children. Once this is complete, you will be able to
 place your child's milk order online. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO PLACE YOUR CHILD IN
 THE APPROPRIATE TEACHER'S GROUP.
- Follow the online instructions to place your milk order for your child(ren). You can choose the days and flavor of milk you wish to order.
- You will choose your method of payment at the end.
- If you are unable to order online or you are having technical difficulties, please contact Katherine Whang at churchillpsmilk@gmail.com.

ANY MILK TICKETS PREVIOUSLY PURCHASED WILL BE ACCEPTED THROUGH OCTOBER 31, 2015



ENJOY FRESH, COLD MILK!

1-888-730-MILK

